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  11th November 2024 

 
Dear families, 

Treehouse Productions – “Treasure Island” 

  

As a Christmas treat for the children, we have booked the excellent Treehouse 

Productions to come into school on Tuesday 3rd December to perform their version of 

‘Treasure Island’ for the children.  This is a wonderful opportunity for the whole 

school to get together to experience live theatre within the Christmas panto 

tradition. 

 

FOPs have kindly paid towards the fee which has enabled us to keep the contribution 

required from families to £3.00 per child.  

 

Please give your consent and make your payment via your schoolcomms account 

by Friday 22nd November. 
 

Please note, if we do not receive your permission your child will not be able to 

watch the performance. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mrs A Seal 

Head of School 

 

 


